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Comments: I am a cabin owner in the Hwy 108 area. I feel there are no reasons to close any areas to

snowmobiles.Public access is for ALL of us to enjoy! All the areas you propose to close are 14 miles away from

the Hwy 108 sno park.The sno park is at 5800' elevation while the areas that are in question are at 7800'

elevation. It is very unlikely skiers or snowshoers will ever get to this area as grooming as of now stops 3 to 4

miles before these areas.In my 15 years of snowmobiling I have seen no more than 6 people on ski's at the Hwy

108 sno park. I respect the rules and boundaries and am courteous to others while enjoying the wilderness

areas.


